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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 9:51 AM
To: sierraproperties.mn@gmail.com
Subject: 1177 Albemarle St

Hello Mr. Her, 
 
Your appeal assessment for the excessive inspection fee of $169.00 scheduled for November 5, 2024 
will be deleted due to an error on Inspector’s part.  See his email below.  I will be preparing a resolution to 
go to City Council to have the fee removed.  You will not be receiving a bill from the Assessment OƯice.   
 
Any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thanks. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 
 
From: David Smith <David.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 11:10 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1177 Albemarle St 
 
Mai, 
 
I reviewed the file and realized I made a mistake and forgot to delete the EC fee.  Can you please delete the EC?  Have a 
great weekend! 
 
Thanks, 
 
David Smith 
DSI Inspector II Code Enforcement 
651-266-8995 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:16 AM 
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To: David Smith <David.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1177 Albemarle St 
 
Hi David, 
Thong Her called and he may also have left you a message.  He indicated he got an ext from you for the 
vehicle parking on grass due to his mom’s illness/death.  Stated you were willing to give him time and 
cancel the EC.  This has gone to assessment and schedule for Nov 5.  Let me know if I should do a 
resolution to delete the EC fee.  Thanks. 
 
Folder 24-028570 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


